

Wednesday, March 23, 2023

Clerk's Office, City of Mississauga

Attn: Sacha Smith, Manager, Legislative Services and Deputy Clerk

To City Council,

Since our inception in 2012, we have enjoyed having a member of City Council sit on our Advisory Committee as we select new Inductees to Legends Row, Mississauga's Walk of Fame.

Currently, this position is open and it is our desire to once again extend an invitation to have a member of Council fill this vacancy.

The Council member is required to attend one meeting per year at which time eligible nominees are assessed by our Community Advisory Circle and Inductee(s) are selected for the current year. Prior to this meeting, biographies of potential nominees are sent to all participants in order that they can assess their qualifications and make their selection(s). The selected Councillor will be appointed for the full term of the current council until November 14, 2026.

We thank you for your consideration and look look forward to welcoming a new member to the Legends Row team.

Sincerely,

Ron Duquette, Founder